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My name is John T John. My wife Emilie and | have been residents of
Shoreline, Richmond Beach neighborhood since 1980. One of the most
enjoyable aspects of living in Richmond Beach has been access to the Puget
Sound Beach area . Over the years our family members have often accessed

the Beach from the North on 27t Ave NW after crossing the bridge and also

7" Ave NW and crossing the bridge.

exiting from the Beach and walking along 2
We fully support the City of Shoreline acquiring the beach parcel with its 400
feet of Shoreline. Over the decades we assumed there was no issue in using
27th Ave NW to access and exit the beach. Now learning there is an effort to

7th

restrict or eliminate such access a to the Beach on the South end of 27" Ave

NW as has been done on the North end of 27t Ave NW, we believe it is a top
priority for the City of Shoreline, as it should be, to take this opportunity to
eliminate any questions and legal issues and ensure access to the beach by the

public on 27t Ave NW.

Thank you

John T. John
Special Counsel

Miller Nash LLP

Pier 70 | 2801 Alaskan Way, Ste 300 | Seattle, WA 98121

Direct: 206.777.7505 | Cell: 206.779.1340 | Office: 206.624.8300

Email | Bio | Insights | Website

Our attorneys reqularly offer insights to address the challenges faced by our clients. To visit the
Miller Nash industry-focused blog overview page on our updated website: please click this link.
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